
From: Environment Canterbury

Sent: Tuesday, 29 March 2022 9:59 pm

TO: Have your Say

Subject: Submission on draft Annual Plan 2022/23

Anonymous User just submitted 'Draft Annual Plan 2022/23 submission' with the responses below.

First name

Andrew

Last name

Moorhouse

Email address

Suburb

Halswell, Christchurch

Are you submitting on behalf of an organisation?

No, I'm submitting as an individual

Do you wish to speak to your submission at a Council hearing?

No

Which bus fare structure option would you like to see trialled?



Option 1 (preferred): Fare-free for under 25s, students, Total Mobility and Community Services card

holders

Any other comments on Environment Canterbury's draft Annual Plan or other matters?

Refer attachment

Upload any supporting documents (if applicable)

https://s3-ap-southeast-2.amazonaws.com/ehq-production-

australia/b80804c6b60cb996e57b16ca9a93534d991fa781/original/1648544330/e6da7920a443cd22f38

ed2bd000920b4 Annual Plan 2022-23 Submission Moorhouse Andrew.pdf?1648544330



From: Andrew Moorhouse

To: Have vour Sav

Subject: Proposed bus fare changes
Date: Sunday, March 6,2022 11:11:53 AM

 You don't often get email from , Learn why this is important

Since 2020, I am medically retired from work. My wife and I are CCC ratepayers

I decided 2.5 years ago not to drive a car any more, for medical safety reasons. Instead I use either

my electric bike, the bus or my wife drives me if convenient for her.

I'm now 60 years old, and expect that my bike use will decline in the future - I don't use it much in

winter any more.

I have a Total Mobility card as I sometimes take a taxi but other than this I don't use it much at the

moment.

I support Option 1 - Targeted fare free.

My wife and I live in Halswell near the quarry. 1 would appreciate some information on future

planning for bus routes.

Currently i have to take 2 different buses into central Christchurch. The area where I live is growing

very rapidly and I'd like to know what plans for new bus services there are for the future.

Kind regards

Andrew Moorhouse


